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Aurizon Network Pty Ltd ACN 132 181 116 

Ms Ann Jones 
Acting Director Business Performance 
Queensland Competition Authority 
Level 27, 145 Ann Street 
Brisbane QLD 4001 

Aurizon Network – Review of Rebate Mechanism – Draft Amending Access Undertaking 

30 June 2023 

Dear Ann, 

Aurizon Network welcomes the Queensland Competition Authority’s (QCA) decision relating to 
their review of the rebate mechanism under the 2017 Access Undertaking (UT5). 

In accordance with the QCA’s June 2023 decision notice, Aurizon Network submits a Draft 
Amending Access Undertaking (DAAU) for approval, noting that the DAAU incorporates the 
recommended new drafting within clause 10.8.2(a)(xx).  

Please find enclosed a clean and markup version of the amended Access Undertaking.  

Should you have any queries in relation to this submission, please do not hesitate to contact 
Michael Bray: michael.bray@aurizon.com.au   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Jon Windle 
Manager Regulation 
Aurizon Network Pty Ltd 
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